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English – Instructions 

In the Spring 1 newsletter we showed the work we had been doing during English    

lessons to create a set of instructions based on the book 

CHALK.   

We did not want you to miss out on seeing the fabulous end 

result of this unit where the Year 3s followed each other’s 

instructions out in the playground on the last day of Spring 

1.  Not only were the children able to follow their peers’   

instructions carefully but they were also brilliant at giving 

fair and considerate feedback.  This was a great activity to bring all of our year group 

together and have some fun on a chilly day! 



Year 3 News... 

WORLD BOOK DAY 

Year 3 celebrated World Book Day in style, dressing 

up in costumes of our favourite characters or our 

pyjamas.   

 

We also created our own Reading Rivers for the 

week, building them up during the school week and 

then finishing them off at home for the weekend.  A 

selection of these are pictured below: 

 

 



Year 3 News... 

Future Me 

During PSHE lessons we have been discussing what our goals are, what careers we might 

like to do in the future and if we need to develop any specific skills to achieve these.   

Here are the careers that Willow class are thinking about pursuing: 

Forest School 

We were delighted when Forest School landed 

on Shrove Tuesday.  Mrs Lemoine lit a fire and 

we were all treated to a pancake out in the 

woods.   

 

 

 

In the last week of term, we are also looking forward to a hot  

chocolate too – yummy! 



Year 3 News... 

 

SNACK-A-STORY 

Snack-a-story is a hit in Year 3 and this term we have all been enjoying reading ‘The   

Midnight Gang’ by David Walliams during our daily slot. If you are a fan of David Walliams 

here are some suggestions of books by other authors that might also be enjoyable: 

‘The Accidental Prime Minister’ (see above) was also one of the books we enjoyed   
reading an extract from during one of our Guided Reading sessions last term. Some   
other books we have enjoyed extracts from during  Spring 2 are:  

As we have only 

read extracts 

perhaps one of 

these titles 

would be a book 

that is of interest 

for further   

reading.   


